
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem: We Reject Solo Acts to Harm International
Representatives

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, expressed his rejection of the

individual behavior of some to harm diplomatic missions operating in Iraq, including what

happened recently to the Iranian consulate in the holy Karbala.

His Eminence said in a tweet on Sunday 10/5/2021, that the encroachment on diplomatic missions

endangers the credibility and prestige of the state, and impedes its pursuit of building strong

and balanced foreign relations with all countries of the world. Adding “We Reject the Solo Acts

of some that harm International Representatives that are hosted by Iraq, the latest of which

was the attack on the Iranian consulate in Holy Karbala,” once again asking the government and

security  authorities  to  protect  all  diplomatic  missions,  embassies  and  diplomatic

representations  in  all  of  the  country's  provinces.


